
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Lime Trees at Greythorn 

September 2019 

Hello and welcome back to what will be a fantastic term at 

Greythorn!  

We have the lovely Charlotte as the temporary club 

Manager at Greythorn. Charlotte is one of our most 

experienced breakfast and afterschool club managers and 

has been with the Lime Trees for over 7 years.  

Charlotte is looking forward to getting to know all the 

children and parents over the next few weeks. 

Over the coming weeks, we will be preparing ourselves for 

autumn, and collecting lots of fallen leaves for our art 

table and looking at how the seasons are changing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About our lovely team 
 

Charlotte and the team have completed 

many courses over the summer including, 

courses on Radicalisation, safeguarding 

refreshers, Sen code of practice, and 

challenging behaviour. 

 

 

Mandy continues to work in our head 

office. Please contact her at the below 

email address for any bookings or changes 

that you wish to make.  

 

Email: hello@thelimetrees.co.uk  

Tel: 0115 9313562 

Action Plan 
Our focus for the Autumn term will be looking at the new Ofsted inspection framework as there have been many 

changes in how Ofsted inspect settings. We will be focusing on the staffs understanding of the curriculum, 

supporting staffs use of rich vocabulary and the importance of reading in the setting and at home. We will also be 

focusing on the safeguarding issues of, breast ironing, county lines and child sexual exploitation as well as 

internet safety as mentioned in the tips from home. 

 



 
 

Tips and Activities at home 
Our focus for September and October is around internet 

safety. Please see information in your setting on how to 

keep your child safe online at home. Information is also 

available on our social media and on our Website. More 

information can also be found here  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-

children-safe/online-safety/ 

Upcoming events and Notices 

 
14th October 2019 – Baking Week 

27th October 2019 – Diwali  

21st October – 1st November – half term Club 

closed. 

 
 

 
 

 

You Spoke: We listened  

 
You spoke: The children have requested some more 

exotic fruits & vegetables for tea time. 

 

We listened: We have now ordered some different 

fruits and vegetables on the next shopping list 

 

 

 

 
Comments from parents  

 

"I really appreciate the time you took to speak with me when I collected my child from 

his first afterschool club session and the time you spent settling him in”. 

 

Reminders 
 

Could we please remind you that all sessions 

need to booked, prior to attendance either 

with the club or through head office. 

 

Sessions times are breakfast 7.30am – start 

of school and afterschool club is from school 

finish time until 6pm. 
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